
ALPHA EXCHANGE INC. 

NOTICE OF APPROVAL 

DYNAMIC OPR REPRICE   

 

In accordance with the Process for the Review and Approval of the Information Contained in 

Form 21-101F1 and the Exhibits Thereto (Protocol), on April 16, 2019, the Commission 

approved significant changes to Form 21-101F1 for Alpha Exchange Inc. reflecting the 

introduction of the Dynamic OPR Reprice order type. 

A Staff notice and Alpha’s Request for Comment on the proposed change was published on the 

Commission’s website on March 8, 2019. No comment letters were received. 

Alpha will communicate the date of implementation. 


